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Y11 Leavers Prom

Sir Thomas Fremantle School <office@sirthomasfremantle.org>
Tue 21/11/2023 10:56 AM
To:​Sir Thomas Fremantle School <office@sirthomasfremantle.org>​

Dear Parents & Carers,

I would like to congratulate students on how well they have settled so far in the mock exams. It has been
pleasing to see the impressive levels of behaviour and effort across all the exams. 

You may recall I mentioned the Y11 Leavers Prom at the revision evening earlier in the month, and I am
excited to share more details with you.

The prom will be held on Thursday 27th June at Abbey Hill Golf Centre from 7pm-11pm. Tickets are £38 and
include a welcome drink on arrival, buffet food and DJ.

To secure a place at the prom for your child, please pay a deposit (non-refundable) of £20 via ParentPay by
19th December, with the remaining balance due in the Spring. We may be able to offer financial assistance in
certain circumstances, so please email verity.ellis@sirthomasfremantle.org to discuss this if required.

Our aim is for the prom to be a celebration of the successes of the year group, and a reward for their hard
work, and as such we will be monitoring the following aspects across the year to ensure students are making
the most of this important year. 
 
We will be looking at the following areas: 

Attendance – at 95% or above 
Punctuality - whether students have been placed on punctuality report 
Behaviour - 90% positive points or above, or whether students are placed on report 
Homework – no more than 3 homework detentions in a half term 

It is our intention to discount the cost of tickets for students who have exceptional records this year. 

All students began 1st November on Green in all of these areas, and we will be considering these areas from
then. If students are not meeting the standards in any of these areas, they will have a discussion with their
tutor and be placed on Amber. If an improvement is seen, they will then return to Green. If no improvement is
seen, students will move to Red.  

At Easter, discussions will take place with students as to whether they have met the criteria for attending the
leavers prom. Students who are in Red for two or more areas, will not be permitted to attend. If they are in
Amber, decisions will be taken on a case-by-case basis. Please note that the deposit is non-refundable, even in
the case that students are not permitted to attend. 

I am extremely proud of the way students have conducted themselves so far during the mock exams, and very
excited to be planning a fantastic leavers prom for them. I look forward to seeing as many students there as
possible and celebrating all their hard work.

If you have any questions relating to the prom, please contact me at laura-
jane.millers@sirthomasfremantle.org 

Kind regards

Laura Millers
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Learning Lead for Year 11 and Teacher of Mathematics 
Sir Thomas Fremantle School 
 
t: 01296 711853   
e: laura-jane.millers@sirthomasfremantle.org   
w: sirthomasfremantle.org 
Sir Thomas Fremantle School, Buckingham Road, Winslow, Buckinghamshire MK18 3GH 


